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Local Street Closings Notification from the 68th Precinct

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  September 21, 2012

From September 21st through the 23rd Holy Cross will be holding their annual Greek
Cultural Festival. To allow for this wonderful event to take place the following street

closures will be in effect:

There will be no parking and no vehicular traffic on Ridge Blvd between 84th Street and 86th

Street during the following dates/times:
Friday, September 21st- 2pm to 11:30 pm
Saturday, September 22nd- 11:30 am to 11:30 pm
Sunday, September 23rd- 11:30am to 10:00 pm

85th Street between Colonial Road and Ridge Blvd. will be closed to traffic during the same

time periods.
We hope that the organizers and attendees have great days!

-68th Precinct Community Council



